
M.M.E. & R.C’s 

M.A. RANGOONWALA COLLEGE OF PHYSIOTHERAPY AND 

RESEARCH 

 Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi Rally 

Date:  20th September, 2024         Time: 8.00am- 10am 

Venue: Assembly hall Azam campus, Camp    

Attendees: Staff and students of M.A. Rangoonwala College of Physiotherapy And Research            

 

On Friday 20th September 2024, M. A. Rangoonwala College of Physiotherapy and Research, 

Pune had organized a rally for the staff and students on the occasion of Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi. All 

teaching, non-teaching staff and students were notified to be present at the Assembly hall, Azam 

campus, Camp at 8.00 am. Students were carrying placards on which his Islamic beliefs were 

written. The rally commenced from Azam campus gate number 1 and ended at the same covering 

Babajan chowk and Alankar medical. We would like to thank Mrs. Abeda Inamdar (President, 

M.M.E&R.C), Dr. Arif Memon (Vice-President M.M.E&R.C), Dr. Nazim Shaikh (Secretary 

M.M.E&R.C) and Dr. Ronika Agrawal, (Principal M. A. Rangoonwala College of Physiotherapy 

and Research) for arranging the rally and providing us the opportunity to attend the rally. 

 


